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 Jessica 

Learmond-Criqui

OBJNOT2014/6872/P 26/11/2014  23:38:00 The face of the high street is changing.  The number of shops on the high street is decreasing.  This is 

an application which will see the removal of yet another shop from the high street for good.  It is well 

recognised that the high street is the heart of a community.  To remain the heart, the high street must 

exist.  The ground floor spaces on high streets are crucial to use as shops which can attract footfall and 

help other shops in the area.  When some shops close and become offices it affects other shops in the 

area and drags the area downhill.  The Hampstead Shops Town Team are working hard to find a 

solution to the decline of the high street.  Please do not give permission to this conversion which will 

permit the further decline of the high street

14A Redington 

Road

London NW3 7RG

 Umesh Patel COMMNT2014/6872/P 27/11/2014  12:10:06 Dear sir or madam,

Regarding changing the use of the ground floor and basement from A1 to A2, I object on the basis that 

Hampstead needs more traditional shops and services. Having yet more professional services such as 

estate agents is changing the look and feel of Hampstead.  

The council should be promoting more individual shops and services in the area to enhance the 

bohemian nature of the area.

94 Heath Street
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